AT CONFERENCE

33 Flying Point Road
P.0O. Box 2939
Southampton, NY 11969
877-480-4300

February 22, 2016

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
The Portals

445-12th Street S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: AT Conference Inc. (File No.: ITC-214-20111025-00324)
Surrender of International Section 214 Authorization

Dear Ms. Dortch:

AT Conference Inc. (“AT Conference”) hereby notifies the Federal
Communications Commission (“Commission”) that AT Conference is surrendering its
international Section 214 authorization (referenced above) effective immediately.

AT Conference does not provide, and has not previously provided, international
telecommunications services and has no customers for international telecommunications service.
Accordingly, AT Conference provides the following Commission rule 63.19 information only
out of an abundance of caution. AT Conference notes it has had no international
telecommunications service customers within the past thirty days. Therefore, there are and were
no customers to be notified in accordance with Section 63.19(a)(1) of the Commission’s Rules
and no customer notification is attached to this letter.

Please contact AT Conference’s counsel, Steven A. Augustino, of Kelley Drye &
Warren LLP, at (202) 342-8612 if there are any questions regarding this matter.
Respectfully submitted,

AT CONFERENCE INC.

By: &@J&?
Clare DeStefano
Chief Admin Officer




